Hi,

In looking at the South Korea response, it seems like taking people's temperature is a vital component. If we were taking people's temperatures when they are out and about, if someone had a fever (at very least), it'd be easier to convince them to stay at home.

I understand that there may be a concern with putting too much emphasis on fever, because it might embolden people without fever to go out.

I would argue that, assuming clear messaging, very few people who would have otherwise stayed home, use this as an excuse to go out. On the flip side, someone who feels fine and was about to go out, and then checks their temp and shows a fever, that person is much less likely to go out.

Thanks,

Justin

Justin Feral-McWhirter - Owner https://www.JustinsWebDesign.com

Cell: 503-453-6008

Quick Support Links:

Make a Payment = https://www.justinswebdesign.com/payment/ Submit a Support Ticket by email = help@justinswebdesign.com/payment/ Online Help Desk = https://www.justinswebdesign.com/payment/

Justin's Web Design, Inc. PO Box 724 Reedsport, OR 97467